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September 17, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians:

We are providing you with an update for this year’s pictures. We will be proceeding with our picture
day on Monday, September 21, as initially scheduled. Students will begin getting their pictures taken
after morning announcements. We will be completing individual; however, we will not do not have
class composites or sibling pictures at this time.

For other health and wellness considerations, photographers must adhere to all health and safety
protocols outlined by Alberta Health Services and that 2M social distancing will be adhered to during
the photos session between the photographers and students. Our primary location will be outside for
the photos, and alternatives in poor weather will be in the small gym and the Learning Commons.

After students have had their pictures taken, they are then given a code by the photography company,
where parents can then view their child’s photo proofs online—picture proofs posted by the following
day. There is no cost for the sitting session with the photographer. However, parents and guardians
will have a range of picture packages to choose from at varying price points.

If your child has misplaced the code, please contact IKON at 780-449-3558. Retakes are scheduled
for October 20™.

Yours in education,

Mr. Allan Menduk
Principal
Albert LLacombe Catholic Elementary School

WHAT STARTS HERE CHANGES THE WORLD




